December 6, 1962

Herbert S. Dolgeff, Esq.
Storz Broadcasting Co.
767 - 41 Street

Miami Beach 40, Fla.

Dear Mr. Dolgoff:

Mr. Stone asked me to write to
you and thank you for all the help that you have
extended to us.

This is to acknowledge receipt of
your December 5, 1962, letter amd photostatic copy
of Alan Freed's employment contrgct with Radio
Station WQAM.

Thank you again.
Very truly yours,

Richard Allan
Assistant District Attorney
RA/mch



